
 

Week at a Glance 

Oct.7-18th, 2024 
 
 
 

Monday Oct. 7 Tuesday Oct. 8 Wednesday Oct. 9 Thursday Oct. 10 Friday Oct. 11 

• InEd Sandwich 

Bar (4/5) 

• Bonanza 

 

• Salad Bar 

• Wheelie Wednesday 

• Cross-Country 

Cumberland 

• Fire Safety House – Gr.3s 

• PAC Hot Lunch 

Pita Pit 

 

 

Monday Oct. 14 Tuesday Oct. 15 Wednesday Oct. 16 Thursday Oct. 17 Friday Oct. 18 
 

Thanksgiving 

No School 

 • Salad Bar 

• Wheelie Wednesday 

• Cross-Country 

Airport 

 

• PAC Hot Lunch 

ATE Catering 

ShakeOut BC 

Earthquake Drill 

 

 

 

 

Looking ahead: 

 

Oct. 9 – Fire Saftey House – Grade 3’s 

Oct. 14 – Thanksgiving – No School 

Oct. 17 - Earthquake Drill with Evacuation – ShakeOut BC 

Oct. 21 – PAC Meeting – 6:30 p.m. 

Oct. 25 – Pro-D Day – No School 

Oct. 31 – Halloween Parade 

 

Happy Friday everyone, 

 



I trust the Fours and Fives had fun at the movie theatre today.  Wild Robot was one of my favourite books to read to the 

class…very envious.   

 

Our Cross Country team had another successful outing at Brooklyn this week..other than the traffic of course.  Next week we 

are headed up to Cumberland.  Thank you to the parents that have been able to drive so far.  It has been a bit tight, so if you 

are able to drive and have your paperwork in, we could use all the help we can get. 

 

A special thanks to Nicole Mann and her Hot Lunch crew for our first Hot Lunch of the year.  We had our new vendor, as well 

as one of Arden’s parents, ‘Locals Pizza’ and I thought it was delicious! 

 

Next week, we have Bonanza on Tuesday as well as the Fire Safety House for the grade 3’s.   

 

Wheelie Wednesday Parking – I apologise that there was some confusion about the early morning parking on Wheelie Wed. 

this week.  I had told several parents at the Daycare that they could come through the cones for early Drop-offs.  

Then…Brianne over at the daycare told me that they were fine to have their parents park at the church for drop-off.  

Unfortunately, some of you got caught in the confusion.  We will ask that all families, school and daycare alike, park over at 

the church in the morning.  Thanks for this. 

 

World Teachers’ Day! - Saturday 

Happy World Teachers’ Day! Tomorrow, we come together to honor and celebrate the dedication, passion, and tireless efforts each of 

you bring to our school community. Your commitment to educating and nurturing our students shapes not only their futures but the 

future of our entire society. 

Each day, you inspire curiosity, spark imagination, and encourage a love of learning. You go above and beyond to ensure every student 

feels seen, supported, and valued. Your role as educators extends far beyond the classroom; you are mentors, guides, and champions of 

every student’s potential. 

Today, we recognize all that you do, and we are grateful for the impact you make on the lives of our students, families, and the broader 

community. 



 

Please feel free to email us with any questions or comments at: andrew.ferneyhough@sd71.bc.ca and 
teresal.cameron@sd71.bc.ca 

Have a great weekend everyone       

 
Andrew Ferneyhough – Principal 

and 

Teresa Cameron – Vice-Principal 
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